Bible Baptist Church Bulletin
May 24, 2020

New Memory Verse: Acts 17:24-25 (esv)

“The God who made the world and everything in it, being Lord of heaven and earth, does not live in temples made by
man, nor is he served by human hands, as though he needed anything, since he himself gives to all mankind life and
breath and everything.”

Church Family,

With Klamath County moving into Phase 1 reopening, it allows us to make some rooms available
at BBC for you to meet with your Grow Group! Many of you are very ready to be Face to Face.

Your Grow Group Leader will be contacting you, but if you haven't heard from them yet as to
their plans, be sure to connect with them. And if you weren't in a Grow Group prior to this time, be
sure to call 541-883-2289 (9:00am — 1:00pm — Monday — Friday) or email the church office at
bbc@bbcministries.com and we will help you get connected!

Blessings to all of you,
Your BBC Leadership Team

Mountain Lakes Bible Camp News:

Pastor Dave will be presenting an update on Summer Camps this year.

YOUR help is sorely needed for some projects at Camp. Connect with Pastor Dave by calling the
church office or emailing him at mlbc@bbcministries.com for how you can be a part of this.

BBC Food Pantry Ministry Report:
~Ageathiy | to Pat Oelkers and her team of volunteers who served 58 hours this past week.
§ THANK ij . They were able to assist 34 clients which served 78 household members.
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Bible Baptist Church Family Outreach:

It’s that time of year to prepare for the annual Baby Bottle Drive for the Pregnancy -9
Hope Center. Just reminding you to keep collecting your change and as soon as we ® "
are able to gather back together, we will have the bottles available! In the mean-

time, please continue to pray for this vital outreach ministry in our community!

Benefit Rummage Sale:

Once again, Pat Oelkers will be putting together a “Benefit Rummage Sale” for the
BBC Food Pantry Ministry. You can drop off items to the BBC Gym during office
hours (give the church office a call to let them know you are coming) or call Pat
Oelkers to make arrangements for another time. The date of the sale is yet to be
determined.
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